
 

 

 

          September 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents        

We are delighted to welcome your children to Green Shoots. Our topic for this half term will 
be ‘Here I am’.  Initially our activities will be focused around the story of Owl Babies, moving 
on to our own families and where we live.  

We have some exciting activities planned including a visit to our nature trail with binoculars 
to see if we can find owls nests in the trees.   

The children will be making their own owl babies using lots of different collage materials.  

We are hoping to create a display incorporating pictures and photographs of ourselves with 
our families and we will let you know more about this as the term progresses. 

We will include the seven areas of learning into all our activities.  

As well as our topic we will be introducing phonics activities focusing on letters and sounds.   

Please feel free to let us know if you have an idea or item of interest relating to this half 
term’s topic, and of course please do not hesitate to speak to us if you have any questions.  

 

With kind regards 

The Green Shoots Team 

    


